
 

WATER UTILITY BYLAW AMENDMENTS NOTIFICATION 

This notice is to inform you of recent amendments to our Water Utility Bylaw.  First Reading of Water 

Utility Bylaw 923J was passed at the March 27, 2023 Council meeting.  The 3rd and Final reading were 

passed at the April 11, 2023 Council meeting; therefore, the following changes will take effect June 1, 

2023: 

Consumption Rate: 

2.  All consumers connected to municipal sewer shall pay a consumption rated based on the meter 

reading of the supply of water to the consumer.  The rate shall be $1.80 per cubic metre (m³) of water 

used per month. (Previous rate was $1.53 per cubic metre) 

Miscellaneous Rates: 

4. The monthly administrative fee of (non-electronic billing notification) $2.00 per month per account.        

(Previous rate was $1.50 per account) 

 

The administrative fee will be waived for any account that is registered for electronic utility billing, if 

you are not already registered and would like to register, please email utilities@beaverlodge.ca and 

an application will be sent to you.  Or you may visit the Town office at 400-10th Street or on our 

website at beaverlodge.ca. 

 

Signing up for electronic billing benefits the consumer as they will receive their bill as soon as it’s 

processed, you no longer have to wait for it to be delivered by Canada Post.  You can also save your bill 

electronically and have access to it whenever needed. 
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